
SCHOOL COUNCIL 

MINUTES 

Thursday 2 November 2017 

 
 

Present: Reception William & Akiyah  
Year 1 – Adelina & Leon 

   Year 2 – Ollie & Maisie 
   Year 3 – Lucas & Kyla 
   Year 4 – William & Sofia 
   Year 5 – Caitlin & Arnav 
   Year 6 –Charlie 
 
Staff:  Kim Lague & Mrs Ash 
 
 
Introduction 
 
KL thanked everyone for coming and reminded attendees that they should go into lunch early when it was a 
School Council meeting so meetings can begin promptly.   
 
Topics for discussion 
 

 a potential new character 
 what they think about the bronze, silver gold achievement idea and what sort of prize should be won 
 do they feel a survey about food served at lunchtime is a good idea 
 Reps to remind classmates that they are responsible for clearing any mess they make at lunchtime 

 
Representatives spoke with their classmates about these topics and these are the outcomes: 

 
Class New Character ideas Bronze, Silver Gold Food Survey 
Reception Tidy, Listening and Being Organised. Trophies, medals, badges & 

toys would make good prizes. 
Happy with food so no 
need for a survey. 

Year 1 Best you can be, Sharing & Being 
Kind 

Writing books, dress up day, 
sweets, cars and more after 
school clubs would be good 
prizes. 

16 Year 1 pupils felt a 
survey would be a 
good idea. 

Year 2 Mr Make Something, Honest Octopus, 
Handwriting, Princess Polite, Mr Tidy 
and Athletic Owl. 

Medals trophies, ice cream, 
chocolate, more Gold Time, 
badges, stickers, jelly, treat box 
and books. 

21 Year 2 pupils felt a 
survey would be a 
good idea. 

Year 3 Drama, Carry on Going, a Multi 
Character Award for pupils who had 
achieved all characteristics during the 
year. 

12 Year 3 pupils like the idea of 
the Bronze, Silver and Gold 
award. 

17 Year 3 pupils would 
like a survey. 

Year 4 Mr Manners, Mr Respect, Queen 
Quality, Mr Effort, Captain Caring, Mr 
English, Super Sports and Mr 
Independent. 

Some Year 4 children like this 
idea though others were not so 
keen. 

Don’t mind 



Year 5 Countess Curiosity, Sergeant Safety, 
Mr Respect, Captain Clean Up, King 
Kind, Queen of Neatness, General 
Generosity, Mrs Helpful, Lady Laugh 
a Lot and Dr Teamwork. 

 Year 5 think a survey is 
a good idea. 

Year 6 Professor Patience, Sir Sportsmanship Yes to a survey re this. Yes to a survey 
 
 
Any Other Business 
 
Year 1 suggested a lunch time club where children who didn’t like playing outside in the cold could play inside.  
KL said this was a great idea though would be dependent on staff giving up their lunch times to supervise this. 
 
Year 5 complained that food is often cold at lunch time, especially if you were among the last to come in. 
 
Year 5 also asked if there could be a bigger variety of sports played at lunch times and better quality 
equipment. 
 
Year 5 also asked if school dinners could be pre ordered in the mornings so children would get the meal they 
was expecting to get. 
 

 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 14 November 2017. 

 


